Sample Letter to LAFCO








[DATE]

Michael D. Ott

San Diego Local Agency Formation Commission

1600 Pacific Highway, Room 452

San Diego, CA 92101

RE:  Rancho Guejito

Dear Mr. Ott:


Rancho Guejito is a remote 22,000-acre North County ranch of unparalleled value for its Old California history, Native American cultural heritage, and wildlife and ecological resources.  Large scale development has nevertheless been proposed, despite the County of San Diego’s current and draft General Plans, which call for continued very low density rural and agricultural use.  


Annexation, whether to a city or service district, would be totally inconsistent with your agency’s mission of discouraging urban sprawl.  Annexation would promote disorderly “leapfrog” growth, necessitate the inefficient and costly provision of infrastructure and services, and cause the premature conversion of agriculture and natural open space to urban development.


In conclusion, LAFCO’s policies have a key role to play in safeguarding the magnificent Rancho Guejito from bad planning.








Yours truly,

